
Trócaire Urgent Collection

  

  

The Bishops of Ireland have called for a National Church collection during November to
support Trócaire in providing life-saving aid tovulnerable communities in East Africa and DRC,
where millions of people are being pushed to the edge ofstarvation. Trócaire teams are already
responding on the ground, and are ready to provide more life-saving assistance but need more
resources. Any support the Parish can give to this Emergency Appeal will help the urgent work
of Trócaire and their hardworking local partners. For more information see 
www.trocaire.org

  

The collection in our parish will take place on the 

  

weekend 20th/21st November 2021.
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